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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

18 October 2024 
RE: KS3 Language choices 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The learning of languages is very important to us at Hendon School. Since September your 
child has spent time exploring different aspects of the languages taught at Hendon School; 
French, German, Japanese and Spanish during Modern Foreign Language (MFL) lessons. 
During these lessons they have had a brief introduction to the language and also considered 
cultural aspects of each country and the regions these languages are spoken. 
 

As of Monday 4th November 2024, your child will start studying two languages for the 
remainder of year 7 and into year 8.  
 
Please discuss the language choices with your child and then help them to fill out the online 
form on FROG (accessible from the school website – see overleaf). Here they will be asked 
to select their first, second and third choice of languages. Students will then be assigned to 
mixed ability classes studying two languages. 
 

We will do our best to accommodate all students’ preferences. However, we 
cannot guarantee that all requests will be met due to the limited spaces for each 
language. Places in the different language groups will be allocated on a first 
come, first served basis. 
 
The online form will open on Friday 18th October at 5pm and should be completed by 
Wednesday 23rd October 2024 by the end of the day. 
 

Please note once choices have been made, students are not able to resubmit 
the form. 
 
If you have any queries regarding language choices, feel free to email me at 
sanzhursti@hendonschool.co.uk.  
 
My thanks in advance for your support with this process. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

IHurst 
 
 
Mr. I Sanz Hurst      
Acting Head of Modern Foreign Languages 
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Choosing my KS3 languages. 
 
Step 1: Go to school website and click on the Frog website to access Frog. 
 
Step 2: Log in to Frog using your username and password. 
 
Step 3: In the search bar at the top, type “year 7 MFL choices” and click on the page that 
comes up. 
 

 
 
Step 4: Read through the information on the home page “Information” as well as the 
“Frequently asked questions” if you have any queries or doubts. 
 

 
 
Step 5:  Click on the “my choices” link and fill in your form. The form will be open from 
5:00pm on Friday 18th October until 8:00pm on Wednesday 23rd October. 

 
 


